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September E-Newsletter
September has been a busy month here locally and I wanted to update you on

some of the things happening in our community and our state.




Firstly, I would like to acknowledge the sad news we received this month
regarding the passing of Her Late Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Her Late Majesty

lived a life defined by her unwavering commitment to a sense of purpose and
duty. She will never be forgotten by a grateful State, Nation and

Commonwealth.




This month I have also had the privilege of visiting so many of our amazing
local community groups, small businesses and local heroes including; 

St George Police Commander, Rohan Cramsie 
The 1st Oatley Bay Sea Scouts
Hurstville SES
CASS's Moon Festival Celebration
Oatley Public School's Student Leaders
Mortdale Public School's Student Leaders
St Declan's Catholic Primary School's Student Leaders
The weekly ROAR Community BBQ
St Mark's Spring Fair
The Oatley Masonic Centre
Oatley West Community Festival
Georges River College Penshurst

Its been a great month so far!



Feel free to have a read below to see more about what's happening in our
community. 
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2022 St George Community

Awards 




Nominations are now open for the 2022
St George Community Awards. This is

a great chance to
recognise an outstanding individual or

group you know in our community.

 



My Statement on the Mortdale

Masterplan



The Mortdale Masterplan is a major
issue of concern for many local

residents. As your local Member of
Parliament, I am committed to making
sure that your voices are heard. Click

below to see my statement on the
Mortdale Masterplan and sign my

petition.

Nominate here






Honouring Her Late Majesty
Queen Elizabeth II



The saddening passing of Her Late

Majesty Queen Elizabeth II has left an
indelible mark on many of us. Please
click below for my statement on her

passing and how your can send
your condolences



Nominations open for 2023
Women of the Year Awards




The search is on to find the most

outstanding and influential women in
NSW, with nominations now open for

the 2023 NSW Women of Year Awards.

 

Read more
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Read more Nominate here

Community Notice Board

New Designs Unveiled for St George Hospital Upgrade



The latest designs for the brand new, state-of-the-art Ambulatory Care Building have
been unveiled.



This $411 million investment into St George Hospital is set to deliver a suite of first-
class health services to our local community.



Check out the artist impressions of the new designs here.

$4.75 Million to Upgrade Memorial Square in Hurstville



Alongside Minister for Planning and Homes, Anthony Roberts and some of our
Georges River Liberal Councillors, I recently announced that the NSW Government
will be providing $4.75 million to revitalise and upgrade Memorial Square in
Hurstville.



Hurstville Memorial Square is the bustling heart of the Hurstville shopping precinct,
and this investment will go a long way to refreshing and upgrading the area,
transforming it into a modern, clean community space.



To read more, please click here.

Oatley Heritage and Historical Society Talk



The Oatley Heritage and Historical Society will be hosting a talk on the history of
Oatley Flora and Fauna.



It will be held at the Oatley RSL Auditorium on December 2nd at 10:10am and all
guests are welcome!

How Can Mark Help You?
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